Minutes of the Regular Turtle River Township Zoning Board Meeting August 6, 2020

Members Present: David Kloha, Luella Lindseth, Rita Chamblin (Zoom). Also Attending: Larry Krantz (Zoom),
Ann Nistler  Absent: Jan Johnson

David Kloha called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm and called for the reading of the July 2, 2020 Zoning Board
meeting minutes. Luella Lindseth made a motion to accept the minutes, seconded by Rita Chamblin. Carried.

Ann Nistler attended the meeting to observe and is considering joining the Zoning Board.

Brian Campbell had received a complaint regarding firearm noise. Discussion followed and it was decided that
the Board of Supervisors would be asked if regulations regarding the firearm noise should be a part of the zoning
ordinance or if it should be a standalone situation similar to animal control. This will be discussed at the
meeting on August 13, 2020.

There was one new building permit for the township: Jerome and Susan Drebelbis, 4508 Big Bass Lake Road,
Parcel 48.0049100, submitted an application for a three season porch costing $35,000 with a fee of $75. Luella
Lindseth made a motion to approve the permit, seconded by Rita Chamblin. Carried. Permit 552.

The board discussed building activity at 8984 Kinn Drive, Parcel 48.01049.00 for Kelly and Karen Winndecker .
The property owners have been contacted and they will submit a building application with an after-the-fact fee
being applied for the 16 x 20 garage/shop.

County permits for the months of July and August will be discussed at the next meeting in September.
Revisions to the current building permit application were discussed.

The next scheduled regular meeting of the Zoning Board is September 3, 2020. Luella Lindseth made a motion
to adjourn the meeting at 8:10 pm, seconded by Rita Chamblin. Carried.

(Minutes recorded by Luella Lindseth)
Jan Johnson, Secretary






